
 

6th July 2024. 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai-400051. 

BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001. 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub.: Withdrawal of credit rating by India Ratings and Research. 
 
This is to inform that, at the request of the Company, India Ratings and Research (India Ratings) has 
withdrawn Suzlon Energy Limited’s bank facilities’ ratings. 
 
It is hereby clarified that, as part of the erstwhile financing arrangement, ratings from two agencies 
were required. Accordingly, the Company had obtained ratings from CRISIL and India Ratings at that 
time. However, consequent to the repayment of entire fund-based debt, this is not a requirement 
anymore and the Company has decided to withdraw the rating issued by India Ratings to simplify the 
processes. The Company continues to be rated by CRISIL at A- as intimated vide the Company’s 
letter dated 7th June 2024. 
 
This is for your information as also for the information of your members and the public at large. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Suzlon Energy Limited 
 
 
Geetanjali S.Vaidya, 
Company Secretary. 
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